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Dear Parent 
 
We are delighted to inform you we are running a Skegness Academy ski trip to Pila, Italy. 
The trip will run from Saturday 11 February to Saturday 18 February 2023. The total cost of 
the trip will be £929 per student, which will be required to be paid in instalments.  
 
The cost of the trip includes the following:- 
 

• five day lift pass (five days skiing); 

• return executive coach transport;  

• five nights hotel accommodation;  

• all meals including hot supervised lunch on the mountain;  

• five days instruction with a fully qualified English speaking instructor;  

• hire of skis, boots and poles 

• full programme of après ski activities; 

• comprehensive winter sports insurance; 

 

Your child will require their own passport and a European Health Insurance Card (EHIC). 
This card allows them to access state-provided healthcare in all European Economic Areas 
at a reduced cost or sometimes free of charge. It is essential that we have a card for each 
student attending the trip. Applications can be made online at:- 

https://www.ehic.org.uk/Internet/startApplication 

If you are interested in this trip I have attached some information sheets for you. You can 
also look on the InterSki website for videos and more information. 
 
In order to reserve a place on the ski trip an initial payment of £100 which is a non-
refundable deposit will be required as soon as possible. The full payment structure will be 
presented in full when the students place is confirmed on the trip.  
 
If you would like more information you can contact myself on 01754 879122. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Bloodworth 
PE Teacher and Ski Trip Organiser 
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Ski Trip to Pila, Italy 
Saturday 11 February to Saturday 18 February 2023 

 
I would like to attend the 2023 Ski Trip to Pila, Italy, I have paid the £100 non-refundable 
deposit on ParentPay 
 
Student’s Name……………………………………..………                 Year Group…………… 
 
Parent’s Signature………………………………………….. 
 

Please return to Mrs Bloodworth (A61) 
 
 

 
 


